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Meeting Minutes           Sep 7, 2021 

 

Present: Douglas Roe, Chairman, Jally Zeydel, Ryan Grinde),  

Scott Turlington (Tamarack Development Rep.) 

 

 

Minutes of previous meeting, Aug3 2021 The minutes were updated. Ryan moved to 

approve Minutes; Jally seconded. Motion was approved. 

 

Douglass Roe wrote a letter to the Star News appreciating the efforts by the Sheriff 

Deputies this Summer, especially since the manpower shortage. For some reason the paper 

did not publish his letter. 

 

General discussion followed with Scott Turlington about progress at Tamarack and further 

improvement. We also discussed the opening on our board for member, and Scott showed 

an interest in it We suggested that he write an Email to the Commissioners stating his 

intentions. Scott would be a great person to have on our board for future efforts. 

  

As several people regarding Topics on our Agenda were not available at this meeting, we 

discussed any other issues to be considered in the future. 

 

 

Next meeting is on Oct. 5, 2021 

 

Respectfully submitted by 

Jally Zeydel 


